
ST. JOSEPH EUREKA & REDWOOD MEMORIAL HOSPITALS

BARGAINING UPDATE

In addition to presenting a comprehensive economic 

package, we proposed moving 23 different classifications 

up a grade on the wage scale, and increasing the starting 

rate for grades 1E to 4E by $2 an hour. These proposed 

changes are an important way to honor those who do so 

much in our hospital, yet are paid the least.  

We also continued to fight off any takeaways to our 

healthcare and our PTO accruals, and discussed how to 

reconfigure our proposal around safe staffing. We know 

we must stand strong in our commitment to fair wages 

and safe staffing. 

JANUARY 23, 2020

For additional information, please contact NUHW Organizer  
Vanessa Coe at (510) 463-1348 or vcoe@nuhw.org.
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JOIN US AT 
BARGAINING  

NEXT MONTH!

February 24, 25, and 26

10 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Hospital (room TBD)

ON JANUARY 14 AND 15, WE KICKED OFF 2020 WITH TWO DAYS 
OF BARGAINING WITH HOSPITAL MANAGEMENT


